
The Homer Public Library will be closed Tuesday, 

December 31st—Wednesday, January 1st and will 

reopen at 9am on Thursday, January 2nd in honor 

of the New Year. We’re sorry for any                 

inconvenience this may cause and hope                      

you have a safe holiday season.  
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Ukulele Association  of Homer   

Thursday, January 9th and              

January 23rd  

5pm-7pm 

  

Adult Crafting                                  

Tuesday,               

January 14th 

2pm 

Make a figure 

eight bracelet 

this month.    

Supplies will  

be  provided.  

Registration 

Required. 

Y ON THE FLY  

Friday, January 24th 

12pm 

Join the Licking County Aging Partners and 
enjoy a nutritious meal at Homer Public     

Library on the 4th Friday of every month! 

Lunch will be provided by LCAP at 12pm, 
followed by Y on the Fly’s fitness activity. 

To reserve a meal, please call (740) 345-0821 
Ext. 1218 at least 24 hours in advance. 

Book  
Club 

Friday,                               
January 31st                  

11am 

Call to reserve your 
copy of this coming-
of-age novel. Then, 

join us for a                
discussion. 



Teen Events  

Teen Crafting                                                
Tuesday, January 14th  at 5:30pm 

Create a Cookie Cutter Bird Feeder 

with us.  Registration Required  

Teen Paint Night                                             
Tuesday  January 21st 

530 pm 
Registration  
Required                                                     

What do you want to watch in the future? If 

you have any recommendations for future 

Teen Movie & Pizza Night movies, please 

let Lauren know via email at 

lstoolfire@seolibraries.org. Please keep it 

PG-13 or under and 2 hours or shorter. 

Children’s Events  

January Story Time 

Wednesdays @ 10AM 
Note: No Story Time January 1st.  

If Northridge Schools are closed,  
Story Time will be cancelled. 


